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ERRATUM NOTICE 
 

                                                                                                                         
Thursday 11 June 2015 – Afternoon                                 
 
A2 GCE ECONOMICS  
                                     

 F585/01/SM  The Global Economy 
 
STIMULUS MATERIAL 
 
 

 FOR THE ATTENTION OF 
THE EXAMINATIONS OFFICER 

To be opened on the day of the exam 
 
Instructions to Invigilators: 

 Before the start of the examination, please read out to candidates the following notice 
(please read out this notice twice to ensure understanding): 

 
Please turn to the Stimulus Material, Page 6, Extract 2 and look at Fig. 2.1 
 
The header for the last column on the right hand side currently reads: 
‘201’ 
 
It should read: 
‘2013’ 
 
Please amend your copy of the Stimulus Material by crossing out ‘201’ and writing 
‘2013’. 
 

 
 
 
 
OCR apologies for any inconvenience caused. 
 
Any enquiry about this notice should be referred to the Customer Contact Centre on 
01223 553 998 or general.qualifications@ocr.org.uk 

 


